
 
Dear Families and Friends, 
The icy cold winter weather is well and truly here. 
We will need your help to support St Vincent De Paul - Winter Appeal by 
looking after the many  families who are doing it tough this Winter.  
 
We are asking each class to kindly donate NON-PERISHABLE food items 
(Canned food, packet biscuits, cereal, tea, coffee, milo, soup, pasta sauce, 
baked beans, spaghetti and long life milk) and toiletries (washing 
powder/liquid, shampoo, deodorant, toothpaste and tooth brushes). 
 
 
 
Items can be brought to your child’s classroom by Tuesday 24th June and 
placed in the baskets located in each classroom. 
We will be passing on our donated items to St Vincent De Paul Winter 
Appeal at our end of Term Mass on Thursday 26th June at 9.15am. 
 
We thank you and your family for supporting this wonderful charity during 
the winter months. All donations will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Many thanks, 
  
The Year 6 SRC team  


